
From: Cindy and Gotfred [mailto:ozdog@sunflower.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 10:42 PM 
To: Diane Stoddard 
Subject: Fw: bus relocation 
 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Cindy and Gotfred  
To: dstoddard@lswrenceks.org 
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2012 8:01 PM 
Subject: bus relocation 
 
Hi Diane  Thank you so much for keeping us apprised of the bus situation, as far as we are 
concerned, as long as the busses are not idling in front of our store shaking the windows and 
filling the store up with fumes we are fine with the Vermont street  hub. While I don't  believe that 
this location addresses the needs of the bus drivers and patrons [ restrooms, change, etc.] I hope 
that it will function efficiently as a temporary hub.  thank you again for including us in these 
developments, we continue to be avid supporters of public transportation in Lawrence   Sincerely  
 Cynthia Trask    Blackbird Trading Post  8 W 9th Street 
 

mailto:ozdog@sunflower.com
mailto:dstoddard@lswrenceks.org


City Commissioners and City Manager, 

 

Please find another  location for the T buses transit hub.  I am at Framewoods Gallery,  819 
Massachusetts Street.  Don’t take away any more parking places close to our business on the west side 
of Massachusetts Street. 

 

At 819 Massachusetts Street I have had 5 parking places already taken away.  I have two handicapping 
parking places directly in front of my store and three handicapping places at the back of my store.  Many 
of my customers have large items to carry after making a purchase, so parking closer to our store is 
important.  Don’t take away any more, even though they are not close. 

 

If the planners who represent the city,  would  have thought ahead or worked together, maybe the 
handicap parking spaces would not have penalized just one business.  Don’t penalize us again. 

 

How long will the temporary bus stop be located at the proposed site?  I assume advertising and 
brochures will need to be printed to let the public know.  Also when the construction at the library 
starts, more parking will be taken away, for who knows how long. 

 

Please come up with another plan. 

 

Thank you 

Dave Seal 

Framewoods Gallery 

842-4900 


